
Circular No.SA/24-25/04 03, December 2024

IMPLEMENTATION OF NATIONAL DE-WORMING PROGRAMME

IN DON BOSCO SCHOOL

Dear Parents / Guardians,

We would like to inform you that the Directorate General of Health Services, Department of 

Health and Family Welfare, GNCTD has been successfully implementing National De-worming 

Programme in all Govt. and Govt Aided schools of Delhi Government and local bodies in the past and 

intends to implement the said National De-worming Programme also in all Private schools of Delhi 

on 5
th
 & 6

th
 December 2024. Please refer the table for details:

Day Date Class 

Thursday 05.12.2024 Pre-Primary, III to V

Friday 06.12.2024 I & II, VI to XII

In the said programme, one dose of Albendazole chewable tablet will be distributed to all the 

students under the supervision of school nurse and class teachers. 

Don Bosco School has voluntarily desired to implement National De-worming Programme in our 

school. It is therefore recommended that the Parents / Guardians fill up the consent form below 

and send it to the Class teacher on 4
th
 December, 2024.     

Fr. Sujith Augustine SDB

Principal

----------------------------------------------------------------------

CONSENT FORM

I …………………………………………………………………………… father / mother of ………………………………………………………

Class ……………… Section ……………… give my consent for a single dose of deworming tablet 

to my ward. 

Reason for disapproval: _____________________________________________________

Signature of the Parent / Guardian


